
Volunteers will have the chance to make a difference in their community and help nature while 
enjoying a morning by the water. 

This year, we are offering five convenient locations to get involved. This is a family-friendly event. 
All ages and abilities are welcome. Volunteers under 18 must be accompanied by an adult.  
We will provide everything you need for the cleanup including gloves, bags, and grabbers. 

Please register as an individual or family/group by Monday, September 10th. 

•	 Yorkville: Riverfront Park in Yorkville.  
•	 Oswego: Hudson Park (Veterans Serenity Park), Violet Patch Park, or Boulder Point 
•	 St. Charles: Starting at Ferson Creek Park and dispersing to locations across St. Charles 

For more information contact:
Cassie Hatzfeld, The Conservation Foundation’s Volunteer Coordinator chatzfeld@theconservationfoundation.org

Organized by:

IT’S OUR FOX 
RIVER DAY
 Saturday, September 16th | 9:00-11:00am

Scan to for more information 
and to register.


